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Our 12 Junior Chamber of Commerce students have been busy making plans for our Annual Banquet 
which will be held on March 26th.  The menu is set, along with the decorations, centerpieces, theme 
and more!!  They will be preparing their speaking roles and will be on hand to greet you at our Annual 
Banquet!

The students were excited to get a glimpse of their contributions to the 2025 Valley Guide, which will 
be ready for distribution within the next few weeks.

A tour/information session at Gannon Associates Insurance is in the works. 
Thank you, Kali Grove and Amanda Alexander!



2025 Valley Guide ~ a GVCC Member Directory
has been a great project and I can’t wait to share it with YOU!

Many thanks to Alicia and Clare Printing 
for making my ideas come to life and doing such quality 

work for fellow GVCC members!

Within the next few weeks, I will be visiting Bradford County, 
 GUTHRIE, Tioga Co., Watkins Glen, and YOU!

to distribute the newest masterpiece!  
See you soon!

 





WHO LOVES HOCKEY ????
Join us for 

GVCC night 
at

LECOM EVENT CENTER, 
Elmira

this Friday evening 
when the

Elmira Aviators 
vs. 

Danbury Hat Tricks



We look forward to seeing you!

Wednesday, March 26th

GVCC ANNUAL Banquet 

The Best Western 

Grand Victorian Inn, Sayre

Have you sent in

Your

Sponsorship

And 

Reservations

yet?

Looking forward

To seeing you 

there!

GVCC Awards will be 
presented:

*  BUSINESS Member of the 
Year

*  Community Connected
*  Small Business Hero

*  Great Beginnings
*  Caring for our Community

& 
Business Persons of the year:
Athens Business Association
Sayre Business Association

Waverly Business Association



Bring your Cash 
for our first ever

LIVE
Awards  Banquet 

Auction 
featuring the 

one & only
Donnie Ingham

 
Bid on amazing

MUST HAVE
Gifts created

by the
Members of our

Board of Directors

5pm:  
Registration
Cocktails & 

Hors d’oeuvres

6pm:
Dinner

Live Auction
& Awards

in the
Ballroom



“Business Member of the Year”
will be announced at our 

Awards Banquet on 03/26

Keep your eyes on
your  EMAIL

@ February 18th
To VOTE for

the 
GVCC

BUSINESS MEMBER
OF THE YEAR!

ALL GVCC Members
can vote for 1 of 3

deserving candidates
whose “bios” 

will be in an
Email from me

 @ February 18th



The LUNCH BUNCH 
“An opportunity to share information about your business!”

The Lunch Bunch has been moved to Wednesdays based on your feedback !

WHEN:  Wednesday, February 12th at 12:30pm    
WHERE: TOMASSO’S RESTAURANT

**Feature presenter this month:  Melanie Stratton~Doggy Doos Boutique & Barkery** 

PLEASE RSVP with preorder - by Monday morning 02/09

Menu Options:

 Reuben sandwich * Hamburger/cheeseburger * Pittsburgh Steak Salad
* Ham or Turkey or Tuna Sandwich * Hot Beef or Hot Turkey sandwich

• Chicken Spiedie Sandwich *  Buffalo Chicken or Shrimp Salad

Next LUNCH BUNCH:  Wednesday, March  12th at The Grille at the Train Station, Sayre



Coffee & Conversation

“A time for sharing common issues & brainstorming possible solutions with fellow GVCC members”

WHEN:  WEDNESDAY, February 19th   8AM – 9AM

WHERE:  GVCC OFFICE:  109 Chemung Street, Waverly, NY

           RSVP’s are now requested please.

Just email                    Email Jan if you plan to attend!



MEMBERSHIP!!

Thank you to those who have renewed 2025 
memberships with us!

We strive to add value to our membership
 and to bring YOU 

what you need for your business.

We truly appreciate all of your continued support.  
THANK YOU!

If you haven’t submitted your 2025 renewal pmt., please put that on your “TO DO” list!



This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY

https://foto.wuestenigel.com/hands-holding-blackboard-with-text-save-the-date/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


TASTES of the VALLEY
Friday, May 16th 

Waverly Glen
Featuring many amazing restaurants from the Valley

& The 5 Man Trio

ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
in support of our High School Scholarships!

August 14  th

Shepard Hills

*  Two flight times
Great prizes,food & tons of FUN



News & info.
from Our Members!

If  you have something you would like to 

share in our monthly newsletters, 

please just send me a flyer, promo, etc

by the 2nd of the month



Just a few

examples of 

the amazing 

work of   

S R Architecture 

Studio ~

Daniel Reinhart, 

AIA, NCARB

We’re proud to 

have such 

talent in the 

GVCC!



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Stone House Investment Management Donates 
$1,300 to Children’s House Child Advocacy Center
[TOWANDA, PA] – December 2024 – Stone House Investment Management 
is proud to announce a donation of $1,300 to the 
Children’s House Child Advocacy Center (CHCAC), 
made on behalf of their Towanda and Sayre, PA clients.
 This contribution is part of our ongoing commitment to giving back to the 
community and celebrating a successful year.
“When we hear some of the heartbreaking stories about the kids 
whom The Children’s House serves, it truly brings tears to our eyes.”
 Says Larry Alderson, CFP®, Senior Advisor at Stone House, 
“Our community is fortunate to have a Child Advocacy Center like this one. 
We are thrilled to support them.”
The Children’s House Child Advocacy Center is a nonprofit organization 
dedicated to supporting children and families affected by abuse. 
Through comprehensive services, advocacy, and education,
 CHCAC works to ensure the safety and well-being of 
children in our community. The donation from 
Stone House Investment Management will support CHCAC’s
 mission to protect and advocate for the most vulnerable 
members of our community.
This donation reflects Stone House Investment Management’s 
dedication to social responsibility and community engagement.
 As we celebrate a wonderful year, we remain committed to 
making a positive impact and supporting organizations that make a 
difference.
For more information about Stone House Investment Management
 and our community initiatives, please visit stonehouseinv.com or contact us 
at info@stonehousemail.com.

http://stonehouseinv.com/
mailto:info@stonehousemail.com






Short & Sweets Crystals
404 North Main St.
Athens, Pa











109 Chemung St.
Waverly, NY



USDA’s Farm Service Agency – often referred to as the “front desk” of USDA due to our direct 
engagement with America’s farmers and ranchers and our dedicated employees located in nearly every 
county – is taking a look back at the successes we’ve achieved, on behalf of the producers we serve, 
since 2021.
By listening to farmers, ranchers, and employees, we’ve adapted our programs and our thought 
processes to meet expressed needs, pursue equity, and embrace innovation. Looking ahead, this 
commitment remains central to ensuring the success of producers, the agency, and the sustainability of 
American agriculture. Key highlights include: 
• Since 2021, we have made significant strides in adjusting disaster response policies to reflect the 
realities faced by producers and delivered more than $12.5 billion to help agricultural producers 
recover from weather and market impacts. 
• We improved our farm loan programs and in 2023 enacted policies that will have a positive impact on 
family agricultural operations for generations to come. 
• We delivered $6 billion in financial safety assistance to provide ongoing support when market 
fluctuations create economic challenges for our producers.
• We’ve positioned ourselves as a leader in advancing climate-smart agriculture and helping more 
farmers adopt these practices. 
• For the first time, we signed CREP agreements with tribal nations, reflecting a historic commitment to 
supporting Indigenous agricultural practices. 
• We worked to better support urban producers including establishing 17 Urban Service Centers, with 
10 more underway.
• We modernized our technology to keep up with 21ˢᵗ century demands including advances to our 
online tools for current and prospective farm loan customers.



A few important reminders from the 

Greater valley chamber of commerce



VALLEY GIFT CERTIFCATES: 
Valley Gift Certificates (VGC) are redeemable at over 100 businesses  (List is updated monthly)

• VGC can be purchased in denominations of $10, $25 & $50 

• They can be purchased at:
GVCC office, USDA/Farm Svc. office next to the GVCC office,

Birdsall’s Auto Works, Athens, Urban Floral, Sayre and 

Jayne’s Flowers & Gifts, Waverly

• Each establishment decides how they will accept/process VGC in their own POS system. Many tender as gift certificate.

• Once VGC are redeemed at the store,  just simply send the actual VGC to the GVCC office

•  (or drop them in office mailbox) & 

you will receive a check as reimbursement for the total amount. 

 DO NOT SEND TO C&N BANK!

• NO FEES for ANYONE  - not the consumer, not the place of business!  WIN ~ WIN for ALL!

Contact Jan with any questions.  

IF YOU HAVE A LARGE ORDER, please give 10 days notice.



Did you know..
There is a 

** Job Board ** on our website

Simply send an email to Jan with your complete job posting. 
Please include how & where to apply.  

Please also provide a start & end date for the posting.

Additionally, we are happy to share your 
job postings on our fb page!

 You asked for it – we LISTENED!!
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